
 

 
PRESS RELEASE 

 

BMPS: POSSIBLE STRENGTHENING OF THE STRATEGIC PARTNERSHIP WITH ANIMA 

 

 

Siena, 15 June 2021 – The Board of Directors of Banca Monte dei Paschi di Siena, which met today 

under the chairmanship of Patrizia Grieco, has given a mandate to the management of the Bank for 

the analysis and potential negotiation of the strengthening of the existing partnership with Anima 

Holding SpA in the sector of asset management.  

 

The market will be promptly updated regarding any significant development on the matter. 

 

 

 

 

This press release is available on www.gruppomps.it 
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